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I am concerned that the 'stacking' of the Workers Compensation Insurance Division (WCID) with ex 
GIO and QBE executives has hindered WorkCover's (WCA) ability to undertake critical assessment of 
the performance of the contracted Scheme Agents who provide services to Nominal Insurer. WCID is 
now run by those who were responsible for providing services to WCA, and failed to provide those 
services to the standards they were contracted to meet. I believe that the remuneration to Agents has 
also been modified providing more money for no change. 


